

Parks & Recreations Meeting

Next Meeting: September 12th

August 15, 2018
 Call to order: 7:06 pm
 Pledge

Member	Jan	Feb	Mar	Apr	May	2-May	Jul	Aug	Sep	Oct	Nov	Dec
Patricia Adams	P	P	P	P	P	P		P				
Bernie Blatt	P	P	P	A	A	P		A				
Evelyn Connors	P	P	P	P	P	P		P				
Barbara Grim	P	P	P	P	P	P		P				
Megan Grim	P	P	P	P	A	P		P				
Tina Heffner	P	A	P	P	A	P		P				
Sherri Mcllvaine	P	A	P	P	P	P		P				
Carmella Neira	P	A	P	P	P	P		A				
Donna Park	P	P	A	P	P	P		P				
Tara Price	P	A	P	P	P	P		A				
Brent Salvadori	P	P	A	P	P	A		P				
Matthew Scardino	P	P	P	P	P	P		P				
Irene Stiles	P	P	P	P	P	P		A				
Linda Teefy	P	A	P	A	P	P		A				
Rose Wohlfarth	P	P	A	P	P	P		R				
Council												
Bob Heffner	P	A	A	P	A	P		A				
Director												
Jim Bonder	P	P	P	P	P	P		P				

Recorded By: Nikki Carter

Key

P = Present

A = Absent

X = not a member during that month

R = Resigned

No meeting

Approval of minutes by Brent
 Seconded by Sherri

Old Business:

- Music Festival – picked the best of the 2 days but it was still not great weather...made the best of it.
- Ticket sales need to be less complicated but all money ended up being refunded.
- Map out the light poles for the food court.
- Entrances 1 and 2 need signs.
- Mark entrance on registration form.
- Did not collect money from vendors but a few did make donations.
- \$5k loss basically for amusements.
- Need to remap the field location for next year – need 2 plan set ups depending on weather conditions.
- Stage was great – music was good.
- Start thinking about bands for next year – Pat mentioned Masquerade – 13 piece band.
- Don't Call Me Francis did ask to come back next year. Everyone is ok with booking them again – commission in agreement.
- Fireworks were great.
- A lot of work has been going on with the buildings – Pfeiffer and Duffy.

New Business:

- Need Grand Marshall – Harvey Conn was suggested and the fire house has a 1920s truck for him to ride. Matt's back up plan is the WWII veteran in town.
- Bring ideas for parade judges next meeting.
- Will need an emcee if the Mayor is not available this year.
- Runners will lead the parade again.
- Should meet with 13th Child ahead of time to find out their plan for the parade.
- Need volunteers – especially for the line up area.
- Candy will be ordered this week.
- Need scenes for this year.
- Leave Fall Festival same as last year.
- Collecting donations for Fig's bench.

No Public Present

No Council Present

Motion to close by Brent

Seconded by Sherri

Adjournment: 7:56pm